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To:

Donald Wilson,

Manager,

BF International

221/18, North Avenue, 
London

11th June 2012.

Dear Mr. Wilson,

I am in receipt of your invitation for the (launch of your newspaper).  I am thrilled to inform you that I shall be able to attend (the launch party).

Please accept my congratulations and best wishes for this new venture.

I shall look forward to meeting you on (28th June 2012).

Yours faithfully,

(Sandra Simon)

(Chairman)

(Elle Group)
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